Good afternoon, Eisenhower School Families,

This Friday, March 8, Eisenhower students will walk the short distance from our modular units to
Jacksonville Middle School to view the JMS Spring musical production of Matilda, Jr. This
performance will last about an hour, and all of our Eisenhower teachers and staff will
accompany and stay with students. We are so grateful for the middle school’s hospitality, as
this will be the third fine arts performance we’ve been able to experience this school year.

Please don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns: 217.245.5107
Eagle Pride,
Tim Chipman

Principal
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